



**MINUTES OF THE MEETING AT ALLANWATER HOUSE, STIRLING,  
OF THE 17<sup>TH</sup> SEPTEMBER 2025 AT 10AM.**

**Present (in person):**

Anna Johnston

Margaretanne Browne

William Derrick

Moir Robertson

Sarah-Jane Dunbar

Luke Scrivens (TP Officer)

**Present (Online):**

Robert Cairney

June Anderson (Clackmannanshire tenants & Residents Forum)

John Young (Clackmannanshire tenants & Residents Forum)

**Apologys:**

Hugh McClung

Introductions where made in person and online.

Discussions followed:

Highlighting the similarities and differences between The STA and CTRF. Mention was made of STA members visiting local libraries, also of the Stirling Council's Open Day where the STA would have a table. Also Luke discussed the new CX system which enabled him to get in touch with tenants. CTRF at the moment consisted of 6 Non-Council and 3 council tenant's. June invited the STA members to any event organised by CTRF in the future. Allocation's where discussed at length. William said STA had reviewed the Council's Allocation's and offered to let June have a copy. June asked if we could also provide information on how we deal void's and repair's. Luke also pointed out that information is on the STA Website aswell. Luke thanked June and John for attending the meeting and looked forward to reciprocal meeting being organised.

## **Minutes of the meeting held on the 20<sup>th</sup> August 2025:**

Approved by William and seconded by Margaretanne

### **Business Arising:**

Moirra expressed disappointment that when a guest is invited to a STA meeting the guest sometimes take's up a lot of the time. Prehaps maybe using online facility on these occasion's would be helpful.

### **Chairs Report:**

Stirling Council's Open Day will be held this Friday. He put forward the idea of tenant's being asked to complete a questionnaire-completed one's will be put "in a hat", one pulled out and the winner will win £50 voucher's.

Anna also has had a lot of trouble with her laptop and it will be getting took to Computer Division today. Anna also thanked Margaretanne for the assistance she has given while not having a working laptop.

### **Treasurer's Report:**

Total in Bank at moment is **£5113.04**. Sarah-Jane gave details of the Community Bank proposal. Still needs two signature's. William expressed worry about online banking and would like proof of how secure it is before going ahead with it.

### **TP Officer's Report:**

Luke has, with stirling council, been busy making arrangements for the upcoming Open Day. Housing Management & Income Maximisation to be held online or face-to-face on the 6<sup>th</sup> October.

### **Any other Business:**

Housing Advisory Group has been postponed until the **24th October.**

Moirra suggested that margaretanne should attend HAG Meeting as STA'S second representative. This was agreed.

### **Date of next meeting:**

Next date of meeting is the 15<sup>th</sup> October (Venue to be confirmed)